
Public Involvement Opportunity 
Wisconsin Department of Transportation 

Sent: October  2024 

ID: 2475-08-01/71 

Project Contacts 
Nguyen Ly 
Project Manager 
(262) 548-8739 
Nguyen.Ly@dot.wi.gov 

Chris Verhyen 
WisDOT SE Region Communications 
(262) 548-8757 
Chris.verhyen@dot.wi.gov 

Place Map

Find this project, and others at 
wisconsindot.gov/Pages/projects/by-region/se/default.aspx 

Proposed Improvements: 
• Mill and overlay existing asphalt pavement. 
• Reconstruct existing curb ramps. 
• Remove one and replace six guardrails. 
• Replace traffic signal at County Q and WIS 

145 intersection. 
• Replace various cross culverts and improve 

drainage. 

Share your feedback! 
Join WisDOT for a public involvement meeting 

to learn more about the project, get your 
questions answered, and provide input to the 

project team: 
• Thursday, November 14, 2024 | 4 – 6 p.m. 
• Village Hall, Village of Germantown 

(N112 W17001 Mequon Rd, WI 53022) 
Parking will be available in the Village Hall parking lot. The 
meeting is an open house format without a formal 
presentation. Representativesfrom WisDOT and the 
design consultants will be available to discuss the project 
and address any questions or concerns. If you would like 
an interpreter for the meeting, contact the project 
manager below. Hearing and visually impaired individuals 
may request accommodationsby calling Wisconsin 
TelecommunicationRelay System (TTY) at 711. 

Traffic Impacts 
Construction is anticipated to start in summer 
of 2026. WIS 145 will be closed from WIS 100 
to WIS 167. A detour will be posted utilizing 
WIS 100 (Main Street), I-41, and WIS 167 
(Mequon Road). Access to local residences 
and businesses will be maintained. 

The purpose of this project is to provide long-term 
improvements to the pavement, operation, and safety 
of the roadway. 

WIS 145 Resurfacing – WIS 100 to WIS 167 
The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is proposing to resurface 3.24 miles of WIS 145 
in Waukesha and Washington Counties. 
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